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21/05/2019  21:54:172019/1775/P COMMNT L. Sturge-Moore A poster about the above was stuck on a tree in our road. I saw it by chance, and searching I discovered that 

another planning permission had been granted for an extension in practically the whole of the garden 

(2018/1263/P) which we had no knowledge of. At present the area is a tip so I suppose the proposed building 

might be a slight improvement. We should have been informed in a more personalised manner. Our main 

objection is the noise and disturbance of building work. Also the disappearance of a garden when green 

spaces are so needed. I trust that the building willindeed serve as an office and not a kitchen or a restaurant 

(smells/noise, etc).As for extending upwards by one floor, reluctantly I can have no objection seeing the rest of 

the building work being undertaken.
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